
Sabino Improvement Association Meeting Minutes 

July 21st, 2022 

 

Thank you to our hosts for this evening Marylyn Tomajan, Cameron her relative, and friend Neal.  

They are visiting from South Carolina.  Cameron had requested to host the potluck while he was 

visiting.. 

 

In Doug’s absence Tina Sener provided the announcements.  A request for volunteers to support the 

100th Anniversary went out to the membership.  The board is looking for support from the 

membership for the event.  Please contact Roz or Tina. 

 

We still have some dates open for hosting.  Please sign up on the board.   

 

We will be having a pound auction this year.  The membership stated it was to be on August 11th, 

however, minutes from previous meeting state August 4th.  Tina will e-mail Suzanne Andresen to 

confirm the dates. 

 

The website https://sabino100.com/ has been updated with new information.  Please review the site 

for specific dates and activities.   

 

Besides Marylyn’s family visiting, Tina’s daughter Elizabeth was also visiting from South 

Carolina…seemed to be a popular state this evening. 

 

As are reminder,  please send your annual dues ($50)  to Izabela Werner, 233 Houghton Pond Rd., 

West Bath ME 04530  

 22 People attended. 

https://sabino100.com/

